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3 March 2025 
 
 

Our reference:  LEX 83517 
Joseph Butts 
 
 
By email: foi+request-12789-d51e35fa@righttoknow.org.au 
 
 
Dear Joseph Butts 

Request - Administrative access  

I refer to your request, dated and received by Services Australia (the Agency) on 31 January 
2025, for access to documents under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (the FOI Act). 

The Agency acknowledged your request via return email on 7 February 2025. In this email 
we advised that the Agency has administrative access arrangements ('the arrangements') for 
the release of certain documents and sought your agreement to receive documents, where 
appropriate, under these arrangements.  

The Agency has identified one document which relates to your request. Since your request 
was received, the document you requested has been published on the Agency’s Disclosure 
Log under LEX 83324. The Agency’s Disclosure Log can be located here: 
https://www.servicesaustralia.gov.au/freedom-information-disclosure-log?context=22.  

We did not receive a response from you to our email dated 7 February 2025, however, the 
Agency is satisfied it is appropriate to provide you with the requested document under the 
arrangements. As your FOI request is addressed by this document, it is taken to have been 
withdrawn. 

How we will send the document to you  

The document is attached. 

Your request has now been finalised.  

Further assistance 

If you have any questions, please email freedomofinformation@servicesaustralia.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Sally 
Authorised FOI Decision Maker 
Freedom of Information Team 
FOI and Reviews Branch | Legal Services Division  
Services Australia  
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